From: BoardSec

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0091
Date: October 24, 2016 1:48:54 PM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: October-24-16 1:12 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0091

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
This Address is an apartment building owned by Timbercreek.

Why is it that each separate Suite has to pay a Delivery Charge for Hydro. There is one main
feed to the Building from a Large Transformer on our property. Why does the Landlord not
have to pay the Delivery Fee as One Charge for the whole Building.

Most months my Delivery Charge is almost as high as my Hydro Usage.

We have it hammered into us to save energy all the time. I do. I keep my Heat (electric)low
in the winter and only use lights I really need. Which by the way at my expense I changed
everything to LED.

Is there anything that can be done about this. A lower rate for fixed income and seniors,

something.
Timbercreek is not willing to help in any way maybe you can, and not approve this increase
they want.

Name: Ron Kirkpatrick

Fax: 0

Company: Private Household





